FDOT

Florida Depai'tment of Transportation

RICK SCOTT 605 Suwannee Street MIKE DEW
GOVERNOR Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY
August 6, 2018

Mr. Al Roop, Assistant Director

Institute of Police Technology and Management
University of North Florida

12000 Alumni Drive

Jacksonville, FL 32224

RE: Project Name: Florida's Bicycle Pedestrian Focused Initiative:
High Visibility Enforcement
Project Number: 433144-1-8404
Contract Number: GOY79

Dear Mr. Roop:

We have reviewed the attached draft subcontract agreement with the City of Key West for High
Visibility Enforcement in the amount of $16,643.73 and it is hereby approved. The subcontract

agreement will be effective the date the last party signs it, and only charges incurred for services
provided between the date of execution and May 17, 2019 will be allowable for reimbursement.

Please send us a copy of the executed subcontract after it has been signed. We will not be able to
process invoices for the services until we receive a copy of the executed subcontract.

if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at trenda.mcpherson@dot.state.fl.us or
(850) 414-4025.

Sincerely,

Trenda McPherson
State Bicycle Pedestrian Safety Program Manager

/tm

cc: Project File
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